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PREACHING PLAN 

Sun Nov 3rd – Rev’d B Hancock HC 

Sun Nov 10th – Mr P Smithson * 

Sun Nov17th – Rev’d B Hancock * 

Sun Nov24th – Mr P Smithson * 

Sun Dec1st – Rev’d J McWhinney HC 

* Indicates morning tea after the service 

PEOPLE 

Janet Ezard asks prayer for wisdom in finding 

suitable care for Bryan as she wants to attend her 

brother’s funeral in Geelong in a week or so. 

Your Lay Preachers at Work: 

In November Jim Hayward is preaching at Mac-

clesfield UCA and Strathalbyn UCA.  

You will see Peter Smithson preaching twice at 

Adare. 

LECTIONARY READINGS 

Sunday 3rd November  

Ruth 1:1–18 

Psalm 146 

Hebrews 9:11–14 

Mark 12:28–34 

Rev’d Beth Hancock will be the Supply Minister for 

Adare during Rev’d  Janice’s long service leave in 

November, and will be available for Pastoral Care. 

Mobile: 0419 110 271 

Email: hancockbeth61@gmail.com 

Rev’d Janice 

Dear sisters and brothers in 
Christ, 

Thank you so much for your good 
wishes for my ‘Long Service 
Leave’. 

I leave you in the ‘oversight’ and gentle,  loving care 
of the Rev’d Beth Hancock, with whom you will all 
be truly blessed.     Janice 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES 

Christine & Grant Dixon 

10/11/1979 

Helen & John Williams 

13/11/1993 

Carolyn & John Oors 

13/11/1993 

Bob & Sheila Arnold 



BIRTHDAYS 

Pip Schmidt 05/11 

Doris Lush 10/11 

John Magor 13/11 

Rhonda Arthur 14/11 

Barry Fletcher 14/11 

BIRTHDAY SURPRISES: 

When your birthday is listed, please 

check your pigeon-hole and receive 

your birthday surprise! 

CONGREGATION MEETING 

The ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING for ADARE UNITING CHURCH will be held after our 

Church service on Sunday 1st December 2024. 

There is a need for new Church Council members. Please consider this prayerfully as it is a 

very important part of Adare Church. For more information on this role please contact any cur-

rent Church Councillor or the Church Office. I have nomination forms for this role. I will need 

them back by November 12th. 

Reports will be needed from all our Church committees & organisations. Please either email 

or give to me by November 12th as they will need to be given to Janet Ezard to add to the Up-

date before our AGM meeting. 

Jaelene Slade, secretary of Adare UC Church Congregation 

Phone : 040122832 Email: gjslade@bigpond.net.au 
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Sally Stamp 

Is an initiative of Uniting Church Fellow-

ship and Mission Support. 

Stamps may be placed in the small box                                                                                                

in the church foyer or given to Jim Miles. 

In 2023 Sally Stamp money raised from 

Sales 

South Pacific Aid freight costs $2034.80 

Bush Chaplains in SA  $1000.00 

Packing  Day Freight costs $1322.00 

Refugee Craft Group   $1000.00 


